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Foreword 
Safety Forum 2019 for Works Contracts and Property Service Contracts 

The Housing Authority (HA) has been organising the Safety Forum with Occupational Safety and 
Health Council (OSHC) for the 13th year since 2007. This year, we were delighted to have Construction 
Industry Council (CIC) as one of our co-organisers working together to promote safety culture and 
enhance site safety awareness. 

Held on 3 July, the Forum attracted about 600 participants, including works contractors, property 
services agents, cleansing and security service providers, as well as the HA works and estate management 
staff. With the theme of “Caring Culture for Safe Work Practice”, site safety culture was promoted 
through inspiring presentations by industry representatives and interactive question and answer sessions. 
The participants could get the latest safety information through the exhibition area, which displayed 
personal protective equipment and site safety appliances and tools. 

Photo of the Permanent Secretary for Transport and Housing (Housing) Mr Stanley Ying, the Chairman of OSHC 
Dr Alan Chan and the Chairman of CIC Mr Chan Ka-kui with other officiating guests and guest speakers 
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The HA hoped the annual forum would offer a platform for industry practitioners to exchange and 
promote site safety practice and work for our “Zero” accident target. To demonstrate our emphasis on 
the safety and health of our workers, there was a Safety Charter signing ceremony to signify the commitment 
of our honourable co-organising and supporting organisations towards bolstering caring culture for 
safety and health of our workers. 

“Charter of Caring Culture for Safe Work Practice” - Safety Forum 2019 for Works Contracts and Property Service Contracts 


